The Foreign Language Association of Orange County’s

One-Day Spanish Language Immersion Camp

WHO?

Students in junior high & high school, levels I & II

WHAT?

A day of fun, exploring and participating in the rich cultural 

activities of the Spanish-speaking world:  arts & crafts, singing, dancing, cooking and sports with other students from around OC!  

WHEN?

8am – 2pm on Saturday, December 10, 2005




(German & French Camp will be on this date, but Spanish Camp date is postponed to either 

January 21 or 28 – depending on participants’ needs – TBA after the planning meeting!)

WHERE?

Esperanza High School, 1830 N. Kellogg Dr., Anaheim

WHY?

Enjoy and use Spanish as much as possible with peers outside of 

the traditional classroom setting!  Meet others with the same interests!  Stimulate foreign language fluency & global awareness!

HOW?
Students pay the $25 fee and turn in paperwork to their 

teacher, who prepares one check made out to “FLA-OC” for the total amount of all students attending (10 maximum per teacher).  Paperwork will be distributed at the teacher planning meeting at Oxford Academy on Monday, December 5 (all participating teachers must be FLA-OC members and attend both the meeting and the camp from beginning to end).  

All paperwork and fees should be turned in to the Camp Coordinator (TBA at the planning meeting) by Friday, December 23, 2005.

Student transportation is not provided to & from Esperanza HS, but lunch and all materials are provided.  Students should plan to arrive at 7:30 am to register before we start at 8am.

For the most current information, please see the FLA-OC website at http://flaoc.tripod.com.

